To all members of the teaching staff School of Education

Please announce to all classes:

A very important convocation of all students enrolled in classes in Education will be held in Fraser Theater, Friday, March 31, at four p. m. Prospective teachers should not fail to attend this meeting. As one aspect of their professional training all students will be expected to be present. Superintendent L. W. King, State Superintendent of Education, Jefferson City, Missouri, will discuss the relation of teachers to the State Department of Education.

Will each member of the instructional staff also call attention to the Educational Conference programs for Saturday, April 1, as indicated on the printed program which accompanies this announcement?

Sincerely yours,

Raymond A. Schwegler

Dean

FPO:RW